
F rom: D avid F ukutome 
Sent: 8/30/2012 2:37:38 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: mfg@cpuc.ca.gov (mfg@cpuc.ca.gov); eyq@cpuc.ca.gov (eyq@cpuc.ca.gov); 

I Redacted I 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch 

Wednesday works for me. 

On Thu, Aug 30, 2012 at 1:29 PM, Hughes, John (Reg Rel) <J8HS@pge.com> wrote: 

How does lunch sound next week? I spoke with a few of you and next 
Wednesday or Thursday, Sept. 5 or 6, sounded OK. Please weigh in and let all 
of us know what works. Also if any of you have Sarv's contact info let him 
know as well. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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